Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

From: |

Sent: 15 September 2014 12:27
To: Licensing

Subject: The Robin Hood PH
Categories: Puple Nadine

To whom It may concern

| am writing to object to the licence application for late night opening including music and alcohol, at the
Robin Hood Public house in St Ives.

I am the resident of property in very close proximity to the premises and the late hours, with music, (as
well as alcohol fuelled behaviour), will be disruptive, a nuisance and an annoyance when local residents
are trying to sleep for work.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Yours faithfully,
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